
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No 147/2013 
Dated 1 July 2013 

 
To Members of the Malaysian Bar and pupils in chambers 

 
Joint Forum between the Korean Bar Association and the Malaysian Bar (5 July 2013) 

 
The Bar Council will host a delegation from the Korean Bar Association.  The purpose of the 
visit, amongst others, is to sign the extension to the Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”) 
between the Malaysian Bar and the Korean Bar Association to foster a positive and mutually 
beneficial relationship between both parties.  One of the important components of the MOU is the 
development of young lawyers.  To this end, the MOU will facilitate an exchange programme in 
which young lawyers from the Malaysian Bar may get the opportunity to experience practice in 
Korea and vice versa.  
 
A forum will take place in conjunction with the visit and the signing of the MOU.  The focus of 
the forum will be on the state of young lawyers in both countries, both present and in the future.  
Young lawyers may also obtain more information about the planned exchange programme.  
 
The details of the event are as follows: 
Date:  5 July 2013 (Friday)  
Time:  4:00 pm to 5:30 pm (Registration begins at 3:30 pm) 
Venue: Raja Aziz Addruse Auditorium, Bar Council, 15 Leboh Pasar Besar, 50050 Kuala 

Lumpur 
CPD Code: 05072013/BC/BC1148/1 
CPD Point: One  
 
The programme is as follows: 
3:30 pm to 4:00 pm Registration 
4:00 pm to 4:15pm 1st Speaker: Jin Nyoung Choi, Spokesperson, Korean Bar Association 
4:15 pm to 4:30 pm 2nd Speaker: Wong Poh Lim, Spokesperson, Malaysian Bar 
4:30 pm to 5:00 pm Q & A Session 
5:00 pm to 5:15 pm Signing of MOU  
 
To attend the event, kindly complete and submit the attached reply slip by email at 
zaena.nair@malaysianbar.org.my or by fax at 03-2031 6640.  For enquiries, please contact Satha 
Selvan Subramaniam (03-2050 2092; satha@malaysianbar.org.my) or Zaena Nair K 
Padmanathan (03-2050 2091; zaena.nair@malaysianbar.org.my). 
 
Thank you. 
 
Syahredzan Johan 
Chairperson 
National Young Lawyers Committee 
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Reply Slip 
 

Event: Joint Forum between the Korean Bar Association and the Malaysian Bar 
 
Date:  5 July 2013 (Friday)  
Time:  4:00 pm to 5:30 pm (Registration begins at 3:30 pm) 
Venue: Raja Aziz Addruse Auditorium, Bar Council, 15 Leboh Pasar Besar, 50050 Kuala 

Lumpur 
CPD Code: 05072013/BC/BC1148/1 
CPD Point: One  
 
I would like to register for the event (all fields must be completed): 
 
Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Add: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
□ Member                                                                                          □ Pupil in Chambers    
 
Membership No (for Members of the Bar only): _______________________________________ 
 
Name of Firm: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Tel No: ____________________________        Fax No: ________________________________ 
 
 
Date: _________________________             Signature: ________________________________ 
 
 
The organiser reserves the right to modify, cancel or postpone the event, should circumstances 
arise that makes such action necessary.   
 
Points for the Continuing Professional Development (“CPD”) Scheme will not be awarded to 
Members of the Bar who arrive more than 15 minutes late, are not present throughout the event, 
or leave before its scheduled end.  
 
To attend the event, kindly complete and submit this reply slip by email at 
zaena.nair@malaysianbar.org.my or by fax at 03-2031 6640.  For enquiries, please contact 
Satha Selvan Subramaniam (03-2050 2092; satha@malaysianbar.org.my) or Zaena Nair K 
Padmanathan (03-2050 2091; zaena.nair@malaysianbar.org.my). 
 
*Please note that the parking lot besides the Bar Council building has been closed due to 
ongoing construction. 
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